April 25,2016

We decided to replace the existing light fixtures at our facility and I was dreading the search for a
contractor. Upon asking around, the name Garden Electric, Inc. came up a few times. I called and was
very happy to find out a representative could come out for a visit that day. Mr. Moss was very polite
and knowledgeable. We had already purchased light fixtures and upon learning what we would use
them for as well as inspecting the fixtures themselves, he suggested that to reach the level of lighting
we required, we would need to pick up a few more. I am very glad we listened to his suggestion. |
don’t know about anyone else, but I hate having to keep making trips to a store to complete a project
and I hate when my contractor has to do the same. ~ Mr. Moss had our quotation completed and to us
very quickly, I really appreciated that. Let’s face it time is valuable and Mr. Moss respected that as did
his staff. They arrived on time, were very polite, professional, got right to business, were neat and
cleaned up after themselves. They even hauled away all the old fixtures. No hitches, no problems and
completed the project in a very timely fashion. I would highly suggest if you have an electrical
project to contact Garden Electric, Inc.

Sincerely,
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Lisa A. Rubin
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